
                                                                                                                                                                          
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

KM Classroom Teacher Change 
 

Tuesday, March 25, 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Grandparent/Caregiver, 
 
Ms Chelsea Argument will no longer be teaching KM each Friday from Term 2. Ms Argument will be joining 
our school on a full-time basis, and she will be teaching Visual Arts to all classes from Term 2. 
 
Mrs Mary Pearce will commence teaching KM from the start of Term 2. She will be teaching KM every Thursday 
and Friday, with Mrs Mace continuing to teach KM each Monday to Wednesday. This will support consistency 
for KM, with Mrs Mace’s Executive responsibilities increasing. Mrs Pearce has taught KM in Term 1 as a casual 
teacher, whilst also working within and supporting our entire Kindergarten family. 
 
Mrs Pearce is an experienced member of our Kindergarten Team. She knows the students, and the teaching 
and learning programs. This term, Mrs Pearce is taking part in a hand-over to learn more about each child, 
their current assessment and outcome data and where their next steps for future improvement are. I thank 
Mrs Mace and Mrs Pearce for supporting our children and school in this regard.  
 
This change has been explained to your child in class today, by Mrs Mace and Mrs Pearce. They were very 
excited. 
 
If you have any questions about this change, please contact Mrs Mace or me on (02) 64951266.  
 
If you would like to meet with any of us, or would like to meet Mrs Pearce, please contact the office (same 
number) to arrange an appointment.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Michelle Huddleston 
Principal 
 


